
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Another week has flown by in the life of Brighstone Primary School. The slightly unseasonable and unpredictable weather has not dampened 
spirits as we put plans in place for the range of activities that we have scheduled. We have now a finalised list of dates for the whole school 
beach day, sports day, summer show and leavers activities. Please check the dates for your diary section, there is a lot happening over the 

coming weeks. 

It was lovely to welcome the parents and children of our new reception class into school this week, at the parents’ welcome evening. We look 

forward to welcoming them on Monday afternoon for a drop in stay and play session.  

The excitement in EYFS has been non-stop this week. First of all they harvested the potatoes that they had been growing – over nine kilo-
grams in total! What a fantastic result! One of the activities our reception class enjoy is Dough Disco – thank you to all of the parents that 

came along to support them in celebrating the 10th birthday and helping them to raise money for ‘Spread The Happiness Charity’.  

Next week we have a lot to look forward to: we have a group of children celebrating their sporting achievements by representing the school at 
the Hampshire Games in Aldershot. Our children in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 5 are developing their topic work by visiting Osborne House. 
Some of our children from Year 3 and Year 5 are taking part in the STEM First Lego League project, thank you to Pete Boyle for helping Mrs 
Denness to set this up. We look forward to hearing more about the engineering solutions and the programming of their models once they 

have attended next week’s EXPO at Ryde School. 

Whatever you are doing this weekend, I hope you have a restful and enjoyable weekend. If you are attending the Festival, the emphasis will 

be on enjoyment rather than rest but I do hope the weather is kind. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Fox 

 
 

 

 

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu  Attendance % 

Mars 94.79 
Jupiter 96.46 
Venus 97.24 
Saturn 97.43 

Neptune 94.70 
Pluto 97.10 

Mercury 97.68 

Whole 
School 

96.41 
 

Congratulations to Years 6  for their  

positive attendance this week 

 

 
Dear God, 

Thank you for sending you Holy Spirit 

at Pentecost. 

Thank you that your spirit can live in 

us, bringing us peace, hope and joy. 

Thank you that he will be with us for 
ever and always be ready to help us 

live in a way that is pleasing to you. 

 

Collective Worship Golden Book 

Mars Charlotte—for trying one of our potatoes even though she wasn’t sure. 

Jupiter Tommy—applying his RWI work in his reading 

Venus Molly—for her enthusiasm and active participation in RWI lessons 

Saturn William and Connie for doing really well in the recent reading quiz. 

Neptune Jack—for a positive attitude to learning and always trying hard. 

Pluto Eloise—Maths conversion in area and perimeter 

Mercury JD—independent Maths (mostly) and bravery on transition day. 

Monday Beef burger OR Quorn Burger  in a bun with baked jacket wedges, mixed green 

salad, coleslaw, followed by fruit and yoghurt station 

Tuesday Roast Turkey OR Quorn roast, with roast potatoes and gravy, fresh mixed sea-

sonal vegetables, followed by Peach Upside down cake with custard or Yoghurt 

and fresh fruit salad. 

Wednesday BBQ chicken OR lentil and sweet potato curry with  rice, broccoli, sweetcorn, 

followed by sliced cheese, apple and biscuits, yoghurt or fresh fruit platter. 

Thursday Beef lasagne with Garlic bread OR vegetarian fajitas with 50/50 rice, broccoli, 

sweet corn, followed by lemon drizzle, or yoghurt and fresh fruit platter 

Friday Battered fish and tomato sauce OR vegetable pasty,  with chips, baked beans, 

garden peas followed by chocolate and banana square, yoghurt or fresh fruit 

salad. 



 
June 

Thurs 27th  ~ Sports Day  

 
July 

Tues 2nd   ~ Year 6 Leavers service in Portsmouth 
Weds 10th  ~ Beach Day provisional date 
   ~ Parent Consultations 
Thurs 11th  ~ Transition Day 
Sat 13th   ~ Brighstone Summer Show 
Mon 15th  ~ Evening Play Performance 
Tues 16th  ~ Afternoon Play Performance  
Wednesday 17th ~ Leavers Eucharist 
Friday 19th  ~ Last day of term 
   ~ Leavers Service in Church 1.15pm  
Monday 22nd   ~ Development Day—No School 
Tuesday 23rd  ~ Development Day—No School 

 

 
 

DIARY DATES 

There are no clubs in the first and last week of term.  

All clubs will be from 2.45pm-3.45pm  

and will be charged at £2 per child, per day.  

 

Mondays - Cricket for years 3,4,5&6 

Tuesdays - Tennis for years 3,4,5&6 

Wednesdays - Summer Sports for years R,1&2 

Thursdays - Mindfulness and Positivity (MAP) for years 3,4,5&6 

Fridays - Bell ringing for all years 

 

All clubs are now fully subscribed. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

 
A POLITE NOTICE 

 
It is an offence to park in the bus lay-by during the times on the signs ~ the Police/Traffic Wardens have been asked by 

Southern Vectis to patrol during the bus arrival times and will fine anyone who parks there. 

Bus Lay-By 

West Wight youth football club are looking for players to 
join their U9s team. Any children who are currently in Year 

3 and would like more information, please contact  
Ben Sibley on 07749 598273 

FOOTBALL - YEAR 3 

Some of Years 5 and 6 are representing our 
School at the Hampshire Games in Aldershot next 

Thursday, 20th June.  We wish them every  
success at this prestigious event. 

BASKETBALL - YEAR 5/6 

Reception Class have raised £20.00 for  
The Spreading The Happiness charity.  This will be  

sufficient for a food hamper for a family.   
 

Well done and thank you for your support Mars 
Class 

Mars Class 


